VIRGINIA BOARD OF DENTISTRY

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES
OCTOBER 18,2019

APPROVED

TIME & PLACE:

PRESIDING:

MEMBERS PRESENT:

STAFF PRESENT:

ESTABLISHMENT OF

A QUORUM:

PuBLIC COMMENT:

ADJOURNMENT:

The Virginia Board of Dentistry convened a Public Hearing at 9:05
AM on October 18, 2019 at the Perimeter Center Second Floor
Conferencing Center, to receive comments on proposed
amendments to Regulations on the change in renewal schedule.

Jamie Sacksteder, Deputy Executive Director
NONE

Elaine Yeatts, DHP Senior Policy Analyst
Kathryn E. Brooks, Executive Assistant

NoOT REQUIRED

NONE

Deputy Executive Director Jamie Sacksteder announced that
written comments to the proposed regulations should be directed to
Elaine Yeatts, or submitted electronically via email or posted to the
Townbhall, and that the comment period will close on November
15, 2019, but that the Board will consider all comments before
adoption of the final regulations on December 13, 2019.

The Public Hearing concluded at 9:10 AM.
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